
congregation and school.  

When funds were raised to 

purchase the supplies 

n e e d e d  f o r  t h e              

construction of the large 

Bremen “Hebron” Church, 

he was the most excited 

one on the compound. He 

watched as the months 

passed and teams got 

closer to completion of the 

construction. We even held 

a service in the new     

building before the roof 

was completed. He helped 

to dedicate the Bremen 

Church in Feb 2019.        

He loved preaching in the 

new church and will always 

be known as the founding 

Pastor of Hebron Church.  

His memory be always be 

in our hearts.  

It is with extreme sadness 

that Agape reports the 

passing of Pastor Sergot.  

In early March, he was 

diagnosed with late stage 

Pancreatic and Liver      

cancer. He was given the 

best medical care  possible 

in Haiti  and the prayers of 

his congregation were with 

him continually. He is    

survived by his wife and 

children.  

Pastor Sergot began the 

church at  Bremen when 

the compound land was   

secured by the mission. For 

the next 12 years, he was 

the lead Pastor for this 

congregation.  

His leadership of the         

congregation provided an      

outreach to the community 

including the distribution of 

needed food and  water.  

He taught from the pulpit 

every Sunday morning and 

lead prayer services on 

Wednesday and Friday 

evenings. Many of these 

prayer services would start 

in the early evening and 

last all night.  

His Bremen preaching  

began under the large 

Mango tree at the entrance 

to the compound. As the       

congregation grew and 

mission teams arrived, an 

open air pavilion was            

constructed on the            

compound where services 

were held. The pavilion had 

to be expanded to         

accommodate the growing 
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Prayer Requests 

1. Please pray for the government of Haiti to end the violence 

and hold fair elections to restore peace to the country.  

2. Pray for the Village of Bremen and our base compound with 

the Hebron Church and School to be protected and well.  

3. Pray for our Bremen Congregation as they grieve the loss of 

Pastor Sergot and look to a new Pastor to lead them.   

4. Pray that God will continue to provide the necessary funding 

to grow the work He is doing through our mission in Haiti.  

5. Pray for the travel ban to be lifted and mission team trips to 

be scheduled on our calendars. 

6. Pray daily for our Pastors and Workers who have to travel the 

roads in this very dangerous and violent time in Haiti.  

the Bremen “Hebron” 

Church. We have many 

examples of the way God 

has taken difficult     

situations and turned 

them into blessings. 

When we look at all the 

team members who 

have traveled with Agape 

and hear their stories of 

how God changed their 

hearts while they were 

serving in Haiti. The 

friendships that are 

made on      mission trips 

allow God to open the 

hearts of team members 

and to bless Haitian 

families and students. 

We realize that God is 

using us to show His 

mercy and grace to 

those who have needs. 

The two pictures at the 

 During difficult times, 

we often question why 

the difficulties come. It is 

especially true when we 

see our Haitian families  

facing all the daily      

difficulties and suddenly 

more is added.  My heart 

breaks for the them as 

they say goodbye to their 

Pastor  and friend.  

I have to remind myself 

that God is in control  in  

all situations.  

He is guiding all of us to 

trust Him to take this 

situation and watch Him 

make good come out of 

it. This gives us hope and 

peace. Our faith tells us 

to look forward with  

anticipation to the next 

chapter of leadership at 

left are examples of God 

at work in team       

members.  

This same God will bring 

the Hebron Church to a 

new chapter. It will be a 

chapter with a new    

Pastor. It will be a    

chapter with new       

projects for the mission. 

It will be a chapter with 

all of us seeking God’s 

will for us as we continue 

to serve Him. We will 

always give Him the 

praise and glory.  

May God continue to 

bless Agape Christian 

Mission and the team   

members willing to serve 

and be used by our Lord 

to bless others.  

Director’s Notes 

God is in control today, tomorrow, forever 
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Jennifer and Luckner  

Sponsorship through college was 

a gift that resulted in our new 

Agape Academy Headmaster. 

Magdala and Bill  

The gift of medical school     

sponsorship resulted in our 

Agape Malnutrition Clinic        

physician coordinator. 
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